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***PRESS ADVISORY*** 

Virginia Garcia and CE John announce groundbreaking for  

Beaverton Wellness Center  

Beaverton, Or.  Monday, November 14th Virginia Garcia Memorial Health Center and CE John Company will host the 
groundbreaking for the new Beaverton Wellness Center.  The celebration will take place on the property at Southwest 
Jenkins Road and Cedar Hills Boulevard, directly across from the current Beaverton Clinic. 

“At Virginia Garcia we are proud of the high quality primary care, dental, mental health and pharmacy care we deliver in 
our clinics. Our patients are amazing, hardworking folks trying to support their families, graduate from school and live 
healthy lives,” said Serena Cruz, Virginia Garcia Memorial Foundation Executive Director.  
 
Opened in 2004, the current Beaverton Clinic worked well when Virginia Garcia had 3,000 patients. Now, with nearly 
12,000 patients, clinic employees have converted small storage rooms into exam rooms and providers hold meetings in 
hallways.  
 
As a result, Virginia Garcia is planning to build out a 36,000-square-foot wellness center to replace the existing 12,000-
square-foot clinic. The newly named Beaverton Wellness Center will be able to serve at least 6,000 additional medical 
patients and will house an array of integrated services, including primary care, dental, clinical pharmacy, behavioral 
health and health promotion services.   
 
“Our expansion in Beaverton will make it possible for 6,000 more Beaverton residents to get access to this care in a 
thoughtful, kind and supportive environment,” Cruz said. “We’re so excited for our patients, their families and our staff 
to build new partnerships in this new wellness center.” 
 
The Wellness Center will provide health services on the second floor of a newly constructed multi-use building that 
includes retail on the first floor as well as expansion of several other existing tenants.  
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“We realized from the beginning that our high profile location needed thoughtful development and accordingly we have 

designed a project with long-term vision and quality construction,” said Jeff Thompson, C.E. John Company President. 

“We are excited to commence construction on our long-awaited expansion of Cedar Hills Crossing - expanding our long-

term relationship with Virginia Garcia into a 36,000 square foot state-of-the-art medical clinic.”  

 
Please plan to join us as we gather with leaders and supporters from the community to break ground on this 
momentous project. The event will begin at 10:30am and conclude promptly at 12pm. 
 
Please plan to RSVP for this event.  You can also find a complete press kit on our website. 

 

### 

 
Virginia Garcia Memorial Health Center provides high quality, comprehensive and culturally appropriate primary health 
care with a special emphasis on those with barriers to receiving health care. Since its founding 40 years ago, Virginia 
Garcia has grown from a single, grassroots clinic into a full service health care home serving Washington and Yamhill 
Counties. Today, Virginia Garcia employs over 600 people, has a budget of more than $50 million, and serves over 45,000 
patients at five primary care clinics, five dental clinics, six school-based health centers as well as a mobile outreach clinic. 
 
Visit www.virginiagarcia.org for more information on the Virginia Garcia Memorial Health Center.  
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